Antonina Pelletier
Yarmouth
LD 511

I live in Yarmouth and am walker and cyclist. Today I strongly urge the
Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 511 . This interim trail from
Portland to Auburn would be amazing for so many reasons! Transportation in Maine
is challenging and this interim trail would not only provide options for people who
don’t drive, or for alternative transportation commuters, but it would improve public
health by providing increased access to the outdoors, and protect the environment,
and connect to public transit. So please, please vote “ought to pass"!



